
 

 

2nd Relief Package for Students HEERF II 

July 1, 2022 – September 30, 2022 

 

1. Pineville Beauty School acknowledges that the institution signed and returned to the 
Department of Education the Certification of Agreement and the assurance that the 
institution will use all funds received under the CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) 
programs to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to eligible students.  

2. Pineville Beauty School received $63,015.00 in Emergency Financial Aid Grants 
for students under the CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs.  

3. As of September 30, 2022 the total amount of Emergency Financial Aid Grants 
distributed to students under CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs was 
$40,000. 

4. The estimated total number of students at the institution eligible to participate in 
programs under the CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) was 48.  

5. The total number of students who received Emergency Financial Aid Grants under 
CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) was 48.  

6. The institution distributed Emergency Federal Aid Grants in the amount of 
$40,000.00 under the CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs ending 
September 30, 2022 as follows: 70% to full Pell recipients, 15% to partial Pell 
recipients, and 15% to non-Pell recipients.  

7. The Emergency Financial Aid Grants funding provided to each eligible student was 
for expenses related to the disruption of campus operations due to the coronavirus, 
such as food, housing, course materials, technology, health care, child care 
expenses, transportation, and cost of attendance.  

              UPDATED: October 1, 2022 
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